
 

Hello everyone, welcome to the first edition of the PTA termly newsletter! 

What we do … 
The PTA raise funds to help fund academic programmes and equipment for school.  We do this 
through fun social events for the children, parents and staff. 
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UPCOMING EVENTS! 

 
 
March 
Sat 23rd March - Hop Into Spring 

 
May 
Exciting news coming soon! 
 
July 
Strawberry Tea 

 
We have been raising funds for stage  

curtains, we are pleased to say we have 
achieved this target! 

The new curtains are on the way! 
 

Next we are  
fundraising for new 
stage lights. 

Why get involved 

To support the school and help make lasting memories 

for our children! 

Being part of the PTA is 

 Fun and rewarding; 

 It’s totally flexible; 

 You can learn new skills; 

 Make lasting friendships; 

 We share ideas and create amazing events for 

the children, parents and staff. 

If you have any questions, suggestions  
or would like to get involved  

please email:  
avalon.schoolwkpta@gmail.com 

 
Shop using 

 
 

Pre-loved uniform email:  
uniformpta@gmail.com 

Lots of events last term including Christmas 
Fair, Wreath Making Workshop, Bauble 

Competition and Jumper Day. 
We raised a fantastic £1626.00 

 
 

The children had an 
amazing time, dancing 

the night away!!  
We raised £289.00 


